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Aaron Mark Sass (FCAS 2021) 

1994-2023 

Aaron Sass died in August 2023. He is survived by his parents, Bruce and Ellen Sass; brothers 

Brian (Kris) Sass-Hurst and Matthew (Katie) Sass; nephews Ezra and Charlie; grandfather, 

Homer Sass; and many extended family members. Born and raised in Columbus, Ohio, Sass 

attended Worthington City Schools and The Ohio State University. Sass excelled academically 

and athletically. He was a pole vaulter for the Worthington Kilbourne High School track and 

field team and played soccer and football. Sass easily met and made many meaningful 

friendships that lasted into adulthood. He and his friends loved playing video games together on 

weekends to unwind. He used his sharp intelligence to routinely hone his chess skills. His 

longtime partner, Molly Berlin, and he had a great love for their dog, Philbert. Sass enjoyed 

traveling, exploring and jokes. He took great pride in perfecting his crafts of cooking, baking and 

coffee brewing. With family, Sass always paid special attention to young cousins and nephews to 

keep them entertained. He was a loving brother and always willing to help when needed. 

 


